08 July 2014

To Robinsons

On behalf of Parklands Nursery and Autism Initiatives Isle of Man,
we would like to say a huge thank you to you for your generous
donations towards our Funday in the Mooragh Park that was held on
Sunday 29™ June.

We were able to raise £500 for Autism Initiatives Isle of Man and
our day was a huge success.

Many thanks for your support.

Kind regards

Kirsten Hall and the Parklands Team

Phone: 815454

Email: Kirsten.hall@parklands.co.im



